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SPRING BREAK-UP LOAD LIMIT GUIDELINES 
 

In order to better serve the citizens and businesses of the Post Falls Highway District, 

while load limits are in place, permits will be issued for the following: 

 

BLANKET PERMITS 

 

1. Concrete and gravel companies will be issued blanket permits under which 

they can haul 3 yards of concrete and 5 yards of sand or gravel. 

Companies falling under this criterion will be required to fill out a permit for 

each truck they will be running for the season. 

 

2. Garbage trucks, septic system pump trucks, heating oil and propane trucks 

can haul ½ loads. These are considered essential services.  Companies 

falling under this criterion will be required to fill out a permit for each truck 

they will be running for the season. 

 

SPECIAL PERMITS 

 

For the following special permits complete the Spring Break-up Hauling 

Application located on our web page under Forms|Applications and submit to 

the District office: 

 

1. Utility companies 

 

2. Transport companies 

 

To determine if your gross vehicle weight complies with Kootenai County Load 

Limits, go to www.postfallshd.com click the General Info tab then click Load Limits 

to calculate your vehicle’s gross weight.   

 

EVERYONE HAULING A LOAD MUST COMPLY WITH THE 25 MPH SPEED LIMIT. 

 

The District will process permit applications as quickly as possible but please 

allow at least 48 hours for your application to be processed.  
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